

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Staff,

As you may be aware, we work with several international student agencies to accept students into our high school for one semester and one-year placements. This program has been very successful because students have added to the cultural diversity of our school while also adding to our enrollment, something that is very important in smaller districts. It is my pleasure to distribute information from two different agencies, AnB Education and the Pan Atlantic Foundation, both of which are accredited by the Department of State and support our international student program. We currently have accepted two exchange students into the district for next year and have room for a small number of new placements. Please see the information attached to this email, and if you or someone that you know may have an interest in hosting a student, please feel free to contact your agency of choice and have a great day.

Thank you all for your continued partnership and support.

-Sincerely,

Robert J. Fisicaro, Ed. D. Superintendent